
To whom it may concern  
 
Public Consultation paper on a proposed specialist registration standard for the podiatry 
specialty of podiatric surgery  
 
The Australian Podiatry Association (Vic.) agrees with the proposed specialist registration standard 
for the podiatry specialty of podiatric surgery and supports the position of the Australasian College of 
Podiatric Surgeons on this matter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Julia Firth  
President  
Australian Podiatry Association (Vic.) 
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